
Dear the Society of Retired Teachers Saint John,  

My name is Lily Morrow and as a recipient of the 2022 scholarship I wanted to reach out and 

give my deepest and most sincere thank you for all your help and funding. This year especially 

has been a hard time financially especially with the new student financial funding and loan 

services with the New Brunswick EI services that were announce. Working part-time while 

attending school is never easy, so all your help with your scholarship funding has been so wildly 

beneficial in my life, and I owe my greatest thanks and appreciations.  

Thanks to you, my first semester has been filled with significantly less stress and financial 

anxiety, allowing me to focus my full attention on my studies. Currently, I am pursuing my 

Bachelor of Arts degree here at UNB, and will hopefully continue to further my studies here 

afterwards and get my masters. With less of a need to work, even more of my focus can be spent 

on learning and bettering my education and learning opportunities. Without your very kind 

contribution I would not be able to get through school as easily, or even at all so I once again 

thank you greatly and will remember for the rest of my life this very kind impact your generosity 

has had.  

All the best and my most sincere gratitude, Lily Morrow  

 

 

 


